
Great Eagle Ladies General Meeting 
                     March 26, 2019 

 

President, Teri Patterson, called the meeting to order at 2:10pm with 31 members present.  
 
Information presented: Executive board met with Mary Graham, Betty Morris, and Jolene 
Harmon to come up with the games to be played throughout the following year, dates of 
tournaments and special events. This list has been given to Connie Giamarvo and she will put 
this on the website. Teri will meet with Jason to give him the dates and times. 
                                          The CanAm will be held on a meeting day. This is a shotgun start. Lunch 
will be served, prizes awarded and any guests will then leave and we will have our meeting. 
                                          March 24, 2020 will be the windup. (Shotgun start, Luncheon, Awards) 
                                          Dues will be $70.00. 
                                          Decided to not have a social convener for the coming golf year as there 
won’t be an Awards Dinner and Dance. The people that signed up for special events will look 
after that particular activity. A sheet was passed around for members to sign up to volunteer 
for activities. We will not participate in the November Fest.  
                                         Talked about voting to see if we wanted to continue with the horse race 
event. It was decided to table it until next year and then, make a decision.  
 
Marie Pilot presented her financial statements. Our balance as of March 26, 2019 is $2126.95. 
Our income for the banquet and dance was $1298.00; expenses $1368.33. Donna Murray 
moved that all financial statements be accepted. Kay Tobin seconded.  
 
Betty presented match play money and club championship money to the winners.  
Congratulations to Shan Wattenburger, our 2018-19 Club Champion. 
 
Money collected for 50/50 was $139. Marie Pilot and Shan Wattenburger each won $35.00. 
Two golf shirts were won by Kim Morse and Virginia Frieburg.  
 
Our president, Teri Patterson, thanked the executive, and all members who helped out on all 
the different committees for their work in the 2018-19 season. Donna Murray, in return 
thanked Teri for all her hard work as president.  
 
Meeting was over around 2:30.  


